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 7th September 2018 

 
Dear BISSA member 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2018 
 

The 2018 BISSA AGM will be held in the Ron Earnshaw Lounge on Friday 16th November 
at 7.00pm. Any BISSA member who wishes an item to be put on the agenda must notify me 
in writing, either by e-mail or at the above address before 12 noon on Friday 2nd November. 
The agenda will be posted in the Ron Earnshaw Lounge at the club at least one week prior 
to the meeting. 
 
All BISSA members are invited to attend the meeting when independent audited 
documentation will be available. There will be a complementary drink on arrival for all 
members. 
 
The current committee is as follows: 
Chair      Colin Bottomley   
Vice Chair    John Earnshaw 
Treasurer     Fred Moland 
Secretary     Adrian Wales   
Committee member    Thomas Earnshaw 
Committee member   Janet Virr 
Committee member    Sarah McGenn 
Committee member   Rob Le-Huray     
 
All current committee members have stated an intention to continue in post. However, we 
would be delighted to welcome applications for any of the roles of office, particularly the 
committee, where there are currently two vacancies. All applications/nominations (with 
seconder) to be received in writing, by e-mail or by post at the above address before 12 
noon Friday 2nd November. 
 
A social evening will follow the meeting, commencing at 7.45pm. This will incorporate a hot 
buffet, a sports quiz and an opportunity to buy selected BISSA merchandise. The cost for the 
supper and social evening will be £5. 
 
We are very proud that since its inception BISSA has raised almost £200,000 for the sole 
purpose of enhancing the playing squad at Batley Bulldogs RLFC. Thank you for your 
continued support for BISSA and we look forward to hopefully seeing you at both the 
meeting and social evening. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Adrian Wales 
Secretary 


